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May 6th, 2018 - SECTION 16 1 10
Categorization of felonies and misdemeanors
exemptions A Felonies are classified for the
purpose of sentencing into the following six
categories''Stuck With a Meth House Meth in
Your Home Car or Business
May 10th, 2018 - Carl Brahe A common
misconception about meth labs is that a meth
lab is a place where methamphetamine is
manufactured Colorado Statutes defines a
meth lab so liberally that it includes
places where meth has been used or
manufacturing equipment wastes or chemicals
have been stored'
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current through the amendments approved by
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May 2nd, 2018 - Ryan Michael Ashbrook
Offense Possession with intent to distribute
approximately 56 pounds of marijuana
District Date Southern District of Texas
September 8 2000'
'Nicky Scarfo Jr Wikipedia
May 10th, 2018 - Nicodemo Salvatore Nicky
Scarfo Jr born June 9 1965 is the second son
of convicted Philadelphia crime family boss
Nicodemo Little Nicky Scarfo Sr In his 20s
he was allegedly inducted into the Lucchese
crime family sometime in the mid 1990s by
his father'
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'Magnolia drug bust nets more than 26K worth
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April 5th, 2018 - Two alleged drug
traffickers were arrested in New Caney on
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attempt to escape through the window of a
patrol vehicle Police said they recovered 25
000 worth of marijuana and 400 worth of meth
in the vehicle New Caney Two alleged drug
traffickers were'
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of Abused Substances and Getting Help for
Addiction gt Effect of Substance Abuse on
Oral Health Effect of Substance Abuse on
Oral Health Oral health problems are
unfortunately very common amongst people who
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May 8th, 2018 - CHAPTER 303 SENTENCING
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standards 303 2 Procedure for determining
the guideline sentence 303 3'
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